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“The Bald Soprano” Opens in Dover Theatre

Photos By Lindy Lynch| Friday, Oct. 5, 2018

Gardner-Webb’s Department of Theatre Arts opened their first show of the year, “The Bald Soprano,” in Dover

Theatre this weekend. Several GWU students starred in the production, which was directed by the chair of the

department, Chris Nelson. View the photos here.

https://photos.gardner-webb.edu/2018/October-2018/The-Bald-Soprano/
https://gwu-today.com/wp-content/uploads/2018/11/The-Bald-Soprano-2.jpg
https://gwu-today.com/wp-content/uploads/2018/11/The-Bald-Soprano-2.jpg


11/8/23, 5:25 PM “The Bald Soprano” Opens in Dover Theatre – GWU-Today

https://gwu-today.com/?p=4483 2/2

https://gwu-today.com/wp-content/uploads/2018/11/The-Bald-Soprano-3.jpg
https://gwu-today.com/wp-content/uploads/2018/11/The-Bald-Soprano-3.jpg
https://gwu-today.com/wp-content/uploads/2018/11/The-Bald-Soprano-4.jpg
https://gwu-today.com/wp-content/uploads/2018/11/The-Bald-Soprano-4.jpg

